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Moore-l.ove, Karla

From: Griffin-Valade, LaVonne on behalf of City Auditor Griffin-Valade
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2012 11:23 AM

To: Moore-Love, Karla; Parsons, Susan

Subject: FW: Request to speak at City Concil

From: lataya dailey [mailto:daileytay@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2012 11:55 AM

To: City Auditor Griffin-Valade

Subject: Request to speak at City Concil

Hello LaVonne Griffin-Valade, 3 / 7 &

This is a request to talk at City Council on 3/21/12. My name is Lataya Dailey my address is 9225 N Tyler
Ave. My phone number is 9714093741,

I would like to speak on behalf of myself and the community of St. Johns regarding a new 7 Eleven store
in our neighborhood.

Thank you,
Lataya Dailey

3/16/2012
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Request of Lataya Dailey to address Council regarding new 7 Eleven store in St.
Johns (Communication)
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